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Director Byers,

In response to the Project Investment Justification (P1J) for the “Juvenile Probation CMS Replacement Project” project, the Arizona Department of Administration (ADOA) Strategic Enterprise Technology (ASET) office has
reviewed your proposal to Implementation of the solution will provide the ability to consolidate the Juvenile historical data into a single database for efficiency in place of the current three shared by all Arizona counties.

The PIJ implies funding is available from Federal, Other Non-Appropriated in the amount of $6,198,557.14 for the total estimated five-year life cycle cost for the project, which is shown below:

All Figures in Thousands ($000)
-  ——————— —————— ————— |
Cost Description FY2024 FY2025 FY2026 FY2027 FY2028 Total
Development Costs 1290.7 2586.0 2267.8 0.0 0.0 6144.5
Operational Costs 0.0 0.0 0.0 1957.5 1820.9 3778.4
Total Project Costs 1290.7 2586.0 2267.8 1957.5 1820.9 9922.9

The PI1J is scheduled to be reviewed by ITAC on Nov 15, 2023 meeting. Should the ITAC approve the project, you may then proceed to secure additional approvals as required from the Joint Legislative Budget Committee, the
Office of Strategic Planning and Budgeting, and the State Procurement Office.

Thank you in advance for all your support.

Best Regards,

Les Carey

SR Oversight IT Analyst

ADOA - Arizona Strategic Enterprise Technology (ASET) Office
100 North 15th Avenue, Suite 400, Phoenix, AZ 85007

p: 602-542-3235 |

Leslie.Carey@azdoa.gov.

http://aset.azdoa.gov.

NOTICE: This email (and any attachments) may contain PRIVILEGED OR CONFIDENTIAL information and is intended only for the use of the specific individual(s) to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is
privileged and confidential under state and federal law. This information may be used or disclosed only in accordance with law, and you may be subject to penalties under law for improper use or further disclosure of the
information in this email and its attachments. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the person named above by reply email, and then delete the original email. Thank you.
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